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Memorandum  
CSC-C 14-2025 

Subject: Referred Motion -  Procurement By-law: Repeal and Replace  

Date: August 13, 2025 

To: Corporate Services Committee 

From: Ann-Marie Norio, Regional Clerk 

At its meeting held on June 26, 2025, Regional Council considered the recommendation 

of its Corporate Services Committee respecting Report CSD 13-2025 - Procurement By-

law: Repeal and Replace.  

During consideration of this item, the following amendment was moved by Councillor 

Gale and seconded by Councillor Insinna: 

That Regional Council DOES NOT support revisions to the procurement bylaw that 
permit staff to amend contracts exceeding $1 million dollars; and 

That Regional Council DOES NOT support revisions to the procurement bylaw that 
permit staff to award competitive contract awards exceeding $5 million to be 
approved by the Chief Administrative Officer and the Treasurer. 

Council subsequently referred Report CSD 13-2025 and the proposed amendment to 
the Corporate Services Committee meeting being held on August 13, 2025. 
 
As this was referred to the Corporate Services Committee, the motion is before 
Committee for consideration.  
 
Respectfully submitted and signed by 

________________________________ 

Ann-Marie Norio 

Regional Clerk  

 


